
Chemistry Association Function 

The Inaugural Function of Chemistry Association was celebrated on 28.02.2018. The Secretary of the 
association, Ms.P.Saranya welcomes the guests and participants. Dr.N.Thangaraj, Principal delivered the presidential 
address. The Secretary of the College and the President of Kandaswami Kander’s Trust, Dr.R.Somasundaram 
delivered the felicitation address. The Vice President of the trust Dr.K.Nedunchezian felicitates the gathering. 

The Head of Department, Dr.S.Vedanayaki introduced the chief guest to the audience. Dr.N.Shesathri, the 
Director of Distance Education of Sastra University, Thanjavur, delivered the special address in view of the method of 
learning and opportunities in the field of chemistry. Then Dr.K.S.Balasubramani memorial cash award were given to 
the students who excelled in university examinations. Finally Ms.S.Karthika, the vice secretary of the association 
proposed the vote of thanks. 

  

 


